
July 22, 2022

Ms. Helen Glenn
544 Marginal Road
P0 Box 27114
Halifax, NS B3H 4M8

Dear Ms. Glenn,

As you may be aware, Queen Elizabeth II has approved the creation of a Commemorative medal
in honour of the 70th, anniversary of Her Majesty’s accession to the Throne as Queen of Canada.
The medal will be awarded to approximately 5,000 residents of Nova Scotia who have made a
significant contribution to Canada, Nova Scotia, their community, or to their fellow citizens.

As you have demonstrated exceptional qualities and outstanding service to our Province in the
field of Social Services, I am pleased to inform you that you have been selected to receive the
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Medal. This official honour will serve as lasting recognition of your
dedication and service.

In the fall you will be invited to an investiture at Government House to receive your medal in the
presence of family/friends and colleagues. My office will be in contact with you to arrange a date
and time for your investiture, orto arrange an alternate method of presentation.

Please accept my most sincere thanks for the contributions you have made to our Province.

With all kind regards,

Arthur J. LeBlanc, ONS, QC
Lieutenant Governor
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